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Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Campos, Alicia@Energy
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 9:18 AM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: 12-AFC-03 Redondo Beach Energy Project - Public Comment from Craig Scott, dated 

January 11, 2013 - Please Docket and Post to the Web

Categories: Ready to Docket

 
From: Craig Scott [i.craig.scott@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 8:10 AM 
To: Johnson, Roger@Energy 
Subject:  

I am in receipt of your letter dated 12/5/12 regarding the proposed rebuilding of the AES plant in Redondo 
Beach.  As you may be aware, local residents are vehemently opposed to this project and even have a 
website, http://nopowerplant.com/npp/ dedicated to making sure this plan doesn't more forward.  Whatever you 
can do to protect local residents such as myself who reside downwind of the plant in this densely populated area 
would be GREATLY appreciated.  The best case scenario as far as we are concerned would be to "rebuild" the 
plant with a community park.  
 
Craig Scott 
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